
   

Welcome to St. George Church 
A Parish with Spirit and Heart! 

 

St. George Church, 74 Old Glenwood Rd. West Falls, NY 14170-9704 

Web: www.stgeorgercchurch.org Email: stgeorge.wf@gmail.com 

Parish Office: (716) 652-3153 Fax: (716) 687-1336 

Sr. Lori High, SSMN, Parish Administrator Msgr. Jim Wall, Sacramental Minister 

Kathy Kita, Director of Faith Formation 

 

Week of December 11, 2016 

 

The Third Sunday of Advent 
 

     The Third Sunday of Advent marks our mid-way point in this season of 

anticipation and waiting. It is the pink candle Sunday! A simple explanation for 

the pink candle is that pink is a happier color than purple. Advent is a church 

season with a double edged intent. A penitential season, as the purple candles 

remind us, but penitential in preparation for the most joyful of events… God with 

us in Jesus Christ! The pink candle on this third Sunday of Advent is like an 

irrepressible smile on the face of the Church; we are focusing on how to change 

our lives to better welcome Jesus into our hearts but Emmanuel is already with us, 

has already conquered sin and sadness. How can we help but to smile with a faith 

that is certain of God’s loving presence? 

     Our Sunday gospel readings for Year “A” come from the Gospel of St. Matthew. 

In telling of the coming of Christ, Matthew offers a Jewish point of view. As a 

patriarchal people, this Jewish point of view focuses on St. Joseph more than on 

Mary and on the male lineage of Jesus from Abraham to David to Joseph. This 

does not diminish the reality of Mary’s central role in the Incarnation but does give 

us an insight into the cultural reality into which Jesus was born. The Hebrew 

nation, the Chosen People of God, lived by the Law in a covenant with the One, 

True God who saves. The life, death and resurrection of Jesus challenged the 

primacy of the Law and revealed the triumph of Love over law for all eternity.
  

Sister Lori 
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MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 

Saturday, December 10 5 pm Kathy Tullar, by the Family 

Sunday, December 11 8:30 am Stephanie Jewett McCormick, by the Family 

Sunday, December 11 11 am Dennis Grabianowski, by the Family 

Monday, December 12 8 am Souls to be remembered from All Souls’ Day 

Tuesday, December 13 8 am Souls to be remembered from All Souls’ Day 

Wednesday, December 14 8 am Communion Service & Novena 

Thursday, December 15 8 am Communion Service 

Friday, December 16 8 am Souls to be remembered from All Souls’ Day 

Saturday, December 17 5 pm William Marrah, by Mr. Ray 

Sunday, December 18 8:30 am Dr. Richard B. McCormick, by the Family 

Sunday, December 18 11 am John & Charlotte Wojewodzki, by the Family 

` 

 
 

 

LET US PRAY FOR… Doris Ellis, Don Murray, Ann Marie Price, 
Jeanne Peplin, Shirley Baker, Ellen Nichter, Mary Ellen Klaja, Jim & 
Mary Ann O’Donnell, and Rita Kowalik. 

 

CALLING ALL KIDS!  We’re looking for actors to play roles in the nativity 
story at the 5:00 pm Mass on Christmas Eve. We need singers for the choir, 
too! Sign up at the GIFT table in the Gathering space.  

 

ROSARY ALTAR SOCIETY BAKE SALE NEXT WEEKEND—DEC. 17-18! 
Besides delicious baked goods we also have Gift Jars, which make great last-
minute gifts for friends, teachers, coworkers, etc. Choose from a variety of dry 
mixes for Soups, Cookies, Hot Chocolate and Granola! Proceeds of the sale 
are used to purchase items needed for the chapel and church. 

 

(ATTENTION BAKERS, all donations gratefully accepted!) 
 

Please remember to return your gift, with the angel attached, by 
the morning of Sunday, December 11th. If you took a yellow angel, 
please don’t wrap the gift, but do attach the Angel to it. Your gifts will be 
given to grateful recipients at Gerard Place, Harvest House and the 
Bread of Life Outreach Center. Thank you!! 
 
ADVENT CHAT Sister Lori invites you to drop in at the Parish Office (formerly the Rectory) 
for an Advent chat on Saturday, Dec. 17th from 1 - 3 pm. Come and share insights, 
concerns or suggestions you have about our Parish. Sister would also love the opportunity 
to share her thoughts about our new team approach to Parish leadership; the upcoming 
Upon This Rock campaign; and treasures that she has discovered related to the history of 
St. George Parish. All are welcome and encouraged to stop in and visit!  

The next First Friday Mass is January 6th at 8:00 am in the Chapel. 

Confessions: Saturdays from 4:00 - 4:30 pm 
 



   

WE ARE "PREPARING THE WAY OF THE LORD!"  
 

New ornaments on the Jesse Tree! The Jesse Tree tradition developed 
from Isaiah 11:1: “A shoot shall come out of the stock of Jesse, and a branch 
shall grow out of his roots.” Each day of Advent, we adorn the Jesse Tree in 
our Gathering space with illustrated ornaments that represent the people and 
events leading up to the birth of Jesus. The ornaments tell the story of our 
salvation, connecting the Advent season with the faithfulness of God across 
four thousand years of history. This week, see if you can identify the 
ornaments for Miriam, Moses, Joshua, Ruth, Jesse, Samuel and David! 

 

HAITI CLEAN WATER MONEY RAFFLE The drawing for the raffle prizes took place after 
Mass last Saturday. The Winners are: Deanna Sciole - $500, Ron 
Boersma - $250, & Mae Jeswald - $100. The Haiti Committee 
thanks everyone who purchased raffle tickets.  
The proceeds will be used to purchase more water purifiers for the 
people of our twin parish. 

 
 

ONLINE GIVING IS NOW AVAILABLE FOR YOU! 
 

Our parish has partnered with WeShare to provide you with a 
convenient, time-saving way to support our parish mission of 
mercy whenever it suits you. Donating is simple, safe, and 
completely secure.  

 

     With WeShare, you can set up a recurring weekly or monthly transaction using your 
checking, savings, or credit card account. You decide how much to give to any collection 
and you can make changes anytime, day or night. You can also print Donation Slips so 
that you still have something to put in the offering plate!  

 

     Simply go to https://stgeorgercchurch.weshareonline.org/ if you want to enroll in Online 
Giving. We’ve published some common Questions & Answers on a new page of our 
website (stgeorgercchurch.org/online-giving), and helpful user guides are there for you 
as well. If you have any questions or concerns about the program, or you would like help 
setting up your account, please call us at 652-3153. 
 

     We hope that many of you will choose to make your offerings through WeShare online 
but, if you’d rather keep donating as you have been, that’s perfectly fine—this is simply an 
optional method of giving for those who may find it convenient and time-saving.  
  
 

"Give and gifts will be given to you; a good measure, packed together, shaken down, and overflowing, will be 
poured into your lap. For the measure with which you measure will in return be measured out to you."  

Luke 6:38 
 

 
HAITI CHRISTMAS GIFT CARDS are now available on the Haiti card rack in the back of 
the church. Please consider giving Haiti Christmas Gift Cards to family and friends, which 
will also provide families at our twin Haitian parish with gifts of farm animals, water 
purifiers, school tuition, medicines and sanitation facilities. The people of our twin 
parish will benefit greatly from these gifts. Thank you for your generous support. 
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OUR MISSION OF MERCY We ask our St. George family to be generous as possible, so 
we can fulfill our mission of mercy as we journey in faith together. Weekly offerings last 
weekend totaled $3,756.00. Offerings for Maintenance & Capital Improvements totaled 
$677.00. Thank you for your generosity!  
 

REST IN PEACE, JOAN KAZMIERCZAK Joan was the beloved Mother of our Youth 
Coordinator Elaine Ahles, and she passed away peacefully on Tuesday, 
November 29, 2016. A Mass of Christian Burial was celebrated at St. John 
the Baptist Church in West Valley on Saturday, Dec. 3rd. Our prayers are 
with Elaine and all of Joan’s family; may they be comforted by the knowledge 

that she is wrapped in God's loving embrace. See https://goo.gl/8ZBN8f for her full tribute. 
 

ADVENT PENANCE SERVICES The Eastern Erie Vicariate has scheduled Penance 
services on Monday, December 19th at each of the following churches: St. John Vianney 
in Orchard Park; Resurrection in Cheektowaga; Our Lady of Pompeii in Lancaster and 
Annunciation in Elma. Penance services with an opportunity for individual Reconciliation 
will take place in each of these churches at both 3 pm and 7 pm on December 19th. 
 

THE LIGHT IS ON FOR YOU 
During this beautiful season of Advent, when we prepare our hearts to 
receive the Lord anew once again, our Bishop is asking priests to 
offer additional opportunities for the faithful to celebrate the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation. As part of this effort, called The Light is 
On for You, the following extraordinary times for Reconciliation are 
available locally:  
 

St. George Parish: Sunday, 12/11 from 9:45-10:15 am. 
Fourteen Holy Helpers, Gardenville: Wednesdays, 12/14 & 12/21 from 5-6:30 pm. 
St. John Vianney, Orchard Park: Wednesdays 12/14 from 4-5 pm. 
Annunciation, Elma: Wednesday, 12/21 from 5-7 pm. See buffalodiocese.org/light-is-on for 
additional dates & times. 

 
 

Offerings for our recent collection supporting our Society of St. 
Vincent de Paul now total $2,118.00—thank you for your generosity!  
Your generosity makes it possible for us to minister to God's poor. 
 

If you’ve not yet had a chance to donate and wish to do so, please use the 
envelope provided with your offering envelopes, or clearly mark a plain envelope with 
“SVdP” and put it in the next regular collection. God Bless all.  
 

 
CHRISTMAS SHOPPING? When you’re out hunting down those Christmas 
bargains, perhaps you might keep in mind our need for Theme Baskets 
throughout the year? Some of those great buys can be stashed away now so 
that you can easily put a basket or two together for our next Auction—which, by 
the way, will be our Super Bowl Sunday Pancake Breakfast and Theme Basket 
Auction, on February 5, 2017! Thanks very much. 
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